
 

FEBRUARY 11, 2017 
VERA’S 9TH ANNUAL 
POLAR PLUNGE 
Supporting Our Lady Star of the Sea School 

It’s the time of year for our favorite winter event! Are you brave 

enough to join Father Mike? Your participation supports a 

wonderful local school and its children. The new year has brought 

new changes to Vera’s and we are excited to show you. After the 

plunge, warm up with us and check out our new menu options.   

 

 
Restaurant re-opens from winter break on February 3rd. We will be 

serving lunch and dinner Friday through Sunday.   

 

 

Admission is free to 

spectators 

 

All plungers are 

required to raise a 

minimum of $25 in 

pledges or personal 

donations. 

 

Registration starts 

at 1 pm Plunge starts 

at 2 pm 

 

Plunge at your own 

risk  

 

For more info email: 

veraswsbeachclub

@gmail.com 

 

VERA’S BEACH CLUB 

1200 White Sands Dr.  
Lusby, MD 20657 

www.verasbeachclub.com 

February 11, 2017 

Restaurant opens at  

11:30 am 

 

 


